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MS KIKKERT: To ask the Minister for Transport and City Services— 

(1) Did the Minister state in a letter to me regarding the installation of a footpath along Blackman 

Crescent, Macquarie, that the footpath would be placed on the community path infill program 

listed to be considered in 2020-21 capital works program; if so, has this footpath (a) undergone 

consideration for construction and (b) been scheduled for construction in either 2020 or 2021. 

 

MR STEEL MLA - The answer to the Member’s question is as follows: 

(1)  

a) Yes, consideration was given to construction in 2020-21, however at this stage the project 

has not been approved for construction in 20-21. The current program of community path 

projects are listed on the City Services website available at: 

https://www.cityservices.act.gov.au/Infrastructure-Projects/programs/community-paths-

program. 

If not constructed in 2020-21, the project will be considered for construction in 2021-22. 

b) See a). 

 
 

Approved for circulation to the Member and incorporation into Hansard. 

 

Chris Steel MLA 

Minister for Transport and City Services                                                           Date:............................ 

  This response required 2hrs 20mins to complete, at an approximate cost of $257.04. 


